
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority  

P.O.  Box 216  

Glendora, New Jersey 08029-0216  

(856) 227-8666 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids addressed to Raymond J. Carr, Executive 

Director, will be received up to 10:00 a.m. Thursday, January 26, 2023, at which time 

they will be publicly opened and read aloud in the office of the Authority, Administration 

Building, Landing Road, Chews Landing, for:  

 

Temporary Labor for the Gloucester Township 

Grass and Leaf Collection 

 

 

Specifications and bid forms may be obtained from the office of the Executive 

Director, Raymond J. Carr, during normal office hours at the above address.  

The Authority reserves the right to reject any or all proposals in whole or part and 

to waive such informalities as may be permitted by law.  

Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A.40A:11-1 et. 

seq. by order of the Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority.  

By order of the Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority.  

 

 

 

Raymond J. Carr  

Executive Director 

 

 


